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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 10:33 AM
To: 'schef@gbwlegal.com'
Subject: FW: Request to be Included as Interested Person

Good morning, Mr. Wright: 
 
Per your request below, we have added you as an interested person in Docket 20170148-EI.  For 
future reference, in order to ensure that contact information is added, updated, or deleted as quickly 
and efficiently as possible, please forward that information, to clerk@psc.state.fl.us rather than to 
Carlotta Stauffer directly.   
 
I hope you find that information helpful.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate 
to contact the Office of Commission Clerk by e-mail at clerk@psc.state.fl.us or by telephone at 
(850) 413-6177.  
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 
From: Schef Wright [mailto:schef@gbwlegal.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 7:13 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Subject: Request to be Included as Interested Person 
 
Hi Carlotta -   
 
Please add me to the list of Interested Parties for Docket No. 20170148-EI, regarding FPL’s 
proposed revisions to its tariffs for underground facilities conversions.  My complete contact 
information is provided below. 
 
As always, I thank you and your staff for your professional and helpful assistance with this and 
the many other matters that come across your desk. 
 
All the best,  Schef Wright 
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Robert Scheffel "Schef" Wright 
Gardner, Bist, Bowden, Bush, Dee, LaVia & Wright, P.A. 
1300 Thomaswood Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
Telephone  850/385-0070 
Facsimile   850/385-5416  
Cell            850/933-2016 
e-mail: Schef@gbwlegal.com  
Firm Website: www.gbwlegal.com   
 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This communication is intended only for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s) and contains information which is legally 
privileged and confidential. Furthermore this communication is protected by the Electronic Communication Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 
2510-2521 and any form of distribution, copying, forwarding or use of it or the information contained in or attached to it is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. This communication may not be reviewed, distributed, printed, displayed, or re-transmitted 
without the sender’s written consent.  ALL RIGHTS PROTECTED.  If you have received this communication in error please return it to 
the sender and then delete the entire communication and destroy any copies.  Thank you. 
 
 
 




